
Headteacher’s update
Well although the summer weather has still yet to arrive it has not deterred our pupils and teachers this week. 

Year 4 went to their first swimming sessions at East Ham today (a bit of of windy and wet walk!) and we’ve had 

some excellent gardening work done by Year 3 in the Edible Garden.  

Our pop up stall to support families applying for the EU settled status was well received earlier this week and I 

am pleased to say the same team will be back next week on Monday and Tuesday after school.  I can’t quite 

believe we are coming into our last week of term already! Fingers crossed the Sun will make more of an 

appearance soon!

Enjoy your weekend.

Mr MacGregor
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Well done to 3TP who have been working 

extremely hard in the garden. They had a lot of 

weeds to clear before they finally planted their 

seeds. Looking forward to seeing your vegetables 

grow!

Newsletter shoutout
“ Well done to Year 6 on producing such fantastic poems linked to Macbeth”
  Ms Crozier

Some of our Year 1 football tournament medal winners 

from last week. Well done to all!



Times Table Rockstars
It’s all change today!

Congratulations to 4DL, 5PG and 3TP for all 

achieving 100%. 

Let’s see how many weeks you can stay at the top 

for....

As we get closer to half term, there may be some 

year group and key stage battles approaching.

Watch out next week for more information!

 

Key Dates

Monday 24th May
EUSS  Pop up- 2.30pm

Tuesday  25th May
Violin lessons

EUSS  Pop up- 2.30pm

Friday 28th May
Year 4 Swimming

Last day of term
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Attendance award

A big well done to 2CD, 4KB  and 4DL who all 
had 100% attendance this week!
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Families who may need to apply for EU Settlement Scheme

The deadline for applications for EU Settlement Status is 30th June 2021

“EU citizens,including family members and children, living and working in the UK need to apply to the 
EU Settlement Scheme to secure their rights and continue living and working in the country.

-UNSURE IF YOU NEED TO APPLY?
-UNSURE HOW TO APPLY?

We can provide FREE HELP and SUPPORT with applications.”
Tania Gessi and Nick Radu ( Renewal Programme)  will be providing information, advice and 

support for any family members on 
Monday 24th and Tuesday 25th May at Southern Road Primary School from 

2.30pm-3.30pm.

Please look out for the pop up stall near the front entrance on Southern Road.


